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Comment: 
 
I support the new LEP which will help ease the housing crisis in the Shire. I have been looking for a 
new unit for months with no luck because there are none. I am a first home buyer to be and I find 
that nothing is available because of the stalemate in the construction industry in the Shire. The new 
LEP will help in cutting red tape and allowing more housing choice and more units near major 
transport hubs. Its long overdue and been following the housing strategy since 2008 and nothing has 
happened in this space. Enough wait time for action.  
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